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BANCROFT BEST DECORATED HOMES! 
Congratulations to Charles and Jennifer Folks, 7401 Kiesler, Lisa McLain, 
7506 Greenlawn, Donald and Diane Hess, 7503 Maria, and Thomas and 
Catherine Harper, 2301 Wesleyan Court for having the best Halloween 
Decorations.  Winners received treats from Comfy Cow. 

 

TAX BILLS DUE!  If you haven’t already 
paid your tax bill, please do so by December 1st.  
After this date, taxes are delinquent, and 
penalties will apply.  If you misplaced or feel 
you did not receive the bill, please contact 
Clerk Tuthill right away for another copy.  
Remember, it is your responsibility to send a 
copy to your mortgage company. 
 
RUMPKE REAR DOOR SERVICE 
Bancroft has a limited number of rear door garbage 

pick-up service being offered by our waste 

management contractor Rumpke at no cost to Bancroft residents.  This service is for the garbage 

container only.  The container will be retrieved by the Rumpke driver from the back door, emptied 

and returned.  This does not include recycling or yard waste.  The service will be granted on a 

needs basis for those that have difficulty taking the garbage container to the street.  If you wish to 

apply for this service, please contact our City Clerk Shannon Tuthill or go to the city website, 

www.cityofbancroft.org, for an application.  Upon receipt of the application the Commissioner of 

Public Services will be notified and your 

service can start soon after. 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO RECEIVE 
YOUR NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL 
PLEASE CONTACT THE CITY CLERK  

New to Bancroft?  Please let Clerk Tuthill know and she will add you to the Directory and 
email list.  We would also like to welcome you in the newsletter. 
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MAYOR 

Jeff Magers 
502-762-4334 

mayor@cityofbancroft.org 
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Matthew Tungate 
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Edwin Evers 
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TREASURER 

Arnold Shaikun 
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CITY CLERK 
Shannon Tuthill 

240-8491 
                clerk@cityofbancroft.org 

 
POLICE CHIEF 
Anthony Yeager 

chief@cityofbancroft.org 
 

ATTORNEY 
Schiller, Barnes & Maloney 

 
WEBSITE 

www.cityofbancroft.org   
 

NEXT COMMISSION MEETING 

7:00 PM November 9, 2017 

Episcopal Church Home 

7504 Westport Road 

All residents are welcome. 

 

City of Bancroft 
4949 Old Brownsboro Road 

Ste. 243 
Louisville, Kentucky 40222 

       
     JOIN US ON FACEBOOK!!! 

 

RUMPKE 
Our collection days will not be 
affected by Veterans Day or 
Thanksgiving. There will be no 
garbage pickup on Monday, 12/25. 
Collection will be on 12/26. Recycling 
collection days for November and 
December are Mondays 11/13, 11/27, 
12/11 and 12/26.  Yard debris will be 
picked every Monday as well.  
Rumpke will no longer pick up yard 
debris left in plastic bags. Questions, 
contact Rumpke at 568-3800. 
 

 

SAFETY TIPS AND REMINDERS 
FROM CHIEF YEAGER 
Please keep your vehicles locked at all times.  
If you are planning a trip you may now go 
directly to www.cityofbancroft.org and fill 
out a Housewatch form.  This goes directly to 
Chief Yeager and he keeps a record of it so if  
there is an emergency he can contact you.  If 
you do not have access to email or would 
prefer to fill out the house watch form, just 
contact Clerk Tuthill. If you need 
immediate police assistance please 
dial 911.  If Chief Yeager is on duty he will 
be dispatched and if not, Louisville Metro 
will be contacted. 

LITTLE FREE LIBRARY 
Several residents have expressed 
interest in placing a Little Free 
Library within our City.  The 
Commission would like more 
feedback from residents on 
where to place this and help with 
the upkeep.  Interested residents 
should plan to attend the next 
commission meeting. 
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